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Dear Brothers and Sisters,

We were all disappointed to see the West Central Ohio Labor Council cancel the Labor Day Parade. However,
we had already ordered the Parade T-shirts before the parade was cancelled. We expect them to be delivered the
last week of August. I would like to invite all our members to stop up at the hall and pick up your free shirt!
(Limited to immediate family)

We need your input. We have been attempting to offer a variety of new classes for our Journeymen. We have
added a list of potential new classes to the Training Center page. As more jobs in the field are requiring more
record keeping on computers, we would like to ask if there would be any interest in the new classes listed.
Please call the hall and share your thoughts on these possible new classes.

The September meeting will be a special one that you won’t want to miss. We will be voting on the allocation
of the raise that is coming in December. We will also have a special guest speaker, Mike Rust, who will talk
about the pensions. This is sure to be a productive and informative meeting!

Fraternally,
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Michael S. Ruppert
Business Manager



